
 

From the Pastor                                 May 28, 2023 

            
        Memorial Day is a day to re-

member those that gave their 

life in defense of America. We 

cherish their memory. Thankful 

that we still have the privilege to 

worship the Lord according to 

the dictates of our heart. May we 

ever pray for that wonderful FREEDOM. Coming in 

July our GOD & COUNTRY CELEBRATION, (July 9th 

@ 6pm). We are proud to live in the land of the free 

and the home of the brave. 

 
 Salisbury Gospel Crusade June 5th-6th @ 7pm each 
night at The Bell Tower Green in downtown Salisbury. 
Pray for this meeting, as it is a burden of  Tabernacle Bap-
tist Church in Salisbury. Hope you all are able to attend at 
least one night. 
 

    MEN MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!    
     Our men’s annual Prayer Breakfast will be 

June 17th at 8:00am. The Special Speakers will 

be Billy Sechrist & Gary Berry. I believe you will 

be richly blessed to hear what these men of God  

                         have to share!    

 

          Deacons meeting tonight in the choir 
room directly after the evening service. 
 
    
     
         We will have Teen Evangelism after service this morning. 
Pray for our teens as they go out to Spread “The Good News” 
and invite others to church. Asking for God’s protection and for 
Him to bless their efforts.   

  

WELCOME 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Dawn Fitz 

           Looking forward…. 
  June 4th: Communion at 6pm– Time to remember the 

greatest person who ever died.  
Also, we will have Triple F this evening as well. 

June 26th-30th: Teen Camp        
July 24th-28th: Junior Camp  

July 16th-19th: VBS with Ray Dombeck 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY Enrollment continues…. 
For the 2023-2024 School Year, Scholarships are available. If 
you need more information about this contact Angel Emerson in 

the School Office. (704) 933-7586 
 

 
 

Ladies, Retreat time will be here soon! We are in need 
of  Door Prizes for this. We are also in need of  items 
to put in the bags for each lady as they come in. If  
you are able to provide any of  these item please see 

Mrs. Nancy. All gifts are appreciated!  

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $3,741.84 
Faith Promise .................       773.00       
Other Missions ...............          10.00 
Building Fund  ................            0.00 
Parking Lot  ................        230.00 
Miscellaneous  ................          58.16 
 
 

Total……………..……     $4,813.00 
                                                          

 

 

Daughters of the King 


